
Third Degree Reports 
 
St. Brigid (Kobylski) –   
· On December 11th, 42 council brothers cooked and served 

345 breakfast plates at our Annual Breakfast w/Santa. 
· On Sunday December 12th, the Council conducted our 3rd 

Annual Chili Challenge and donations received were donated 
to St. Vincent de Paul to care for a family that did not get 
their paperwork in for the annual KofC “Adopt-A-Family” 
Holiday Program. 

· On December 23rd, 42 Sir Knights participated in activities 
for funeral services for Monsignor Paul Reynolds. They 
proudly stated that 34 Sir Knights stood the night and day 
watches from 6PM on Thursday to 10:30 AM on Friday.  

    St. Brigid supplied 26 of them. 
· The conducted the annual support program for the Monks at 

Holy Spirit Monastery and collected nearly $5,000 that was 
given to the monastery. 

· On January 18th, the St. Brigid 1st Degree Team welcomed 6 
new members, one of which joined 2 council brothers on 
Wednesday the 19th to take their second degree at Atlanta 
council 660. Seven brothers completed their journey to full 
knighthood at the 2nd Degree on Saturday Jan 22nd. They 
now have 95 3rd degree brothers. 

· On January 26th, 9 council brothers cooked, served, and 
stayed the night at the downtown homeless shelter. 

· On January 31st. 19 Sir Knights served at the honor guard 
for the Monsignor Reynolds memorial Mass. 

· St. Brigid has negotiated with regalia suppliers Lynch and 
Kelly and also the English Company for discounts. We have 
received a $96 discount and free shipping saving another $30 
for 28 sets of regalia. Last chance for everyone to place their 
orders for this deal. 

· Seven brothers are signed up for the 4th Degree on Feb 26th. 
If all appear, we will have 79 fourth degree knights and 12 
brothers signed up for the 3rd degree on Feb. 19th. 

· Monsignor David Talley from St. John Nuemann in Lilburn 
will be the new pastor at St. Brigid. 

 
 


